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North Arkansas Regional Medical Center Welcomes Dr. Brent Rosson

North Arkansas Regional Medical Center NARMC) is proud to announce the nomination of
Brent Rosson, M.D. to its 2025 board of directors. He is a Board-certified Staff Internist and

Hospitalist, joined NARMC in 2017 and is the Medical Director for Hospice of the Hills and
Hillcrest Nursing Home. He serves on COVID-19 Committee, Clinic Executive Committee,
Medical Executive Committee, Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee and Chairman of the

Quality Improvement Committee.

Dr. Rosson is a 2009 graduate of University of Arkansas at Fayetteville where he was an All-
SEC track and field high jumper for the Razorbacks and named Student-Athlete of the Year for
the Men’s Athletic Department in 2009.

He graduated from the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences in Little Rock in 2014
where he also served as an Internal Medicine Resident from 2014-2017 until joining North
Arkansas Regional Medical Center in 2017. Dr. Rosson’s desire was to move back home and
serve in the community that had been so good to him and supported him throughout his younger
years.

Since moving back to Harrison, Dr. Rosson joined the Goblin Athletic staff as one of the Goblin
Team Physicians and has been a volunteer assistant coach for the Harrison Goblin track and field
team and also sponsors the Rosson Invitational Track Meet each year for Junior High and High
School teams across the state.

In 2021, Dr. Brent Rosson, was named as one of the John Paul Hammerschmidt Men of
Distinction for his dedication and service to this community. In 2022, Dr. Rosson was one of
three physicians at North Arkansas Regional Medical Center on the COVID-1 9 committee that
won the prestigious “AHA Distinguished Service Award” for their contribution and willingness
to serve our community and the five counties totaling over 95,000 people that NARMC serves.
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North Arkansas Regional Medical Center Welcomes Dr. Ross Halsted

North Arkansas Regional Medical Center (NARMC) is proud to announce the nomination of
Ross Halsted, MD, to its 2025 board of directors. He currently practices at the NARMC Family
Medicine Clinic in Harrison. Dr. Halsted received his medical degree at the University of
Arkansas for Medical Sciences in 2010 and went on to complete a Family Medicine Residency
in July 2013 at Cox Family Medicine Residency in Springfield, Missouri. He is the recipient of
the North Arkansas College Distinguished Alumnus Award, which recognized graduates for
outstanding accomplishments in their respective fields. Halsted has served on the Arkansas
Academy of Family Physicians Board of Directors, is a Diplomat of the American Board of
Family Medicine, an active member of the Arkansas Chapter, and is certified in Advanced
Cardiac Life Support, Pediatric Life Support, as well as Advanced Life Support in Obstetrics and
Neonatal Stabilization. Dr. Halted resides in Harrison with his wife, Heather, and children,
Amelia and Elise.
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